
 

 

 

26 October 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

Last week the Premier, Mark McGowan announced a mandatory COVID-19 vaccination 

policy for our state, with a phased approach to a majority of occupations and workforces 

within Western Australia. 

 

All staff at St Mary MacKillop College fall into Category two: 

 

 Industries and workforce deemed critical to ongoing delivery of business and the 

function of the community; 

 Mandating requirement in place to ensure the continuity of key services and 

businesses in the event of expected community transmission. 

As such all staff (including relief) will be required to be fully vaccinated before the 

commencement of Term 1 in the 2022 school year. 

 

This mandatory COVID-19 vaccination policy applies to staff only, not students. 

 

Regards 

 

Jo Paini 

Acting Principal 

 


